
BURHAM CEP SCHOOL NEWS 
Friday 15th December 

From the Headteacher 
Hello all, 

What an incredible term it has been. Well done to all the children for their fantastic school productions this week. I am so 

proud of their achievements. The singing and acting was outstanding and the children certainly did ‘SHINE’ during their per-

formances. Today the children have enjoyed a pantomime performance of ‘Robin Hood’ courtesy of the parish council and 

‘The George Day Trust Fund’. We are very grateful for their generosity. 

I am pleased to inform you that the PTFA raised a fantastic £884.27 at this year’s Christmas Fair. Once again, thank you for 

supporting the event. We look forward to more PTFA events next year. Thank you to the PTFA for the children’s chocolate 

gift. The selection boxes certainly went down a treat.  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a wonderful Christ-

mas break and a happy new year. I look forward to welcoming the chil-

dren back to school on Wednesday 3rd January.  

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Goddon 

 

 

‘Let your light ‘shine’ before others that they may see your good works.’  

Workshop opportunities.. 

Thank you to those who attended this term’s ‘Read and Craft’ and 

‘Relax and Read’ workshops. Our next ‘Read and Craft’ is on Wednes-

day 24th January and ‘Read and Relax’ will take place on Friday 2nd 

February. 

Over the course of this year we will be holding a number of work-

shops to support parents/carers with learning opportunities at home. 

This will include maths workshops, phonics and reading develop-

ment.  

More details to follow next term.  

Dates for the diary… 

Tues 2nd Jan—School closed (Staff devel-

opment day) 

Wed 3rd Jan—1st day back for children 

Wed 24th Jan—Read and Craft—Acorn, Fir 

and Elm class. (This will be followed by a 

phonics screening workshop for Fir class 

parents) 

Fri 2nd Feb—Read and Relax (2:55pm KS2) 

Fri 6th Feb—Safer Internet Day 

Wed 7th Feb—’Shine and Share’ after 

school 

Fri 9th Feb—Last day of term 
Cleaner job opportunity... 

Are you interested in becoming a school cleaner? Do you 

have what it takes to keep our school ‘SHINING’? Are you 

available to work after school? If so, please contact the 

school office for further details! We are keen to appoint a 

couple of cleaners to help maintain the school site and 

would like to hear from you if interested.  


